City Of Charlotte Department of Public Works

Memo

To:

City Council

From:

Amy E. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works

Date:

October 5, 2015

Re:

Chemical Building Resolutions

In your packet you will find two resolutions related to the chemical tank replacement project at the wastewater treatment plant. As previously indicated, we need to replace chemical storage equipment from 1978. As requested, I have asked our wastewater consultant to provide a proposal for preparation of a feasibility study to determine alternatives for replacing this equipment. It should be noted that the engineer has already performed some of the preliminary work that would be part of the study with the Superintendent and key members of his staff. We have not been charged for this work.

The two resolutions are presented so that council can decide if they want to spend the additional money to have a detailed study performed (Resolution 2015-18) or if they want to just proceed with the project as previously scoped by the engineers and staff members (Resolution 2015-17).

Please let me know prior to the council meeting if you have any questions.